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Newsletter 1 2/7/16: Season 2016-17 
 
New season! 
First of all, we’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for staying with us for another season (or 
joining if you’re new). We’re only here for the players who want to play their football at our club, so 
without all of you, there would be no Boston Town Saints! 
 
Teams for the new season 
The club has entered U8s (current years 1 and 2), U9s (current years 2 and 3) and U14s (current years 7 
and 8) for season 2016-2017. We hope that all current players will register with the club for the 
upcoming season, giving us full squads in all age groups. Details of how to do this are below.  
 
Registration Packs  
Registration packs will be given out over the next few days. If you wish to join us again for next season, 
then the following fees and forms are required by July 31st: 
 
Registration form, Consent form, Club Rules slip 
Registration fee £17.50 
Match subs £27.50 
 
If a player is not selected to be a part of the league team, then the match subs will be refunded as soon 
as that decision is made, most possibly the first week of August. Any players who the club decide are not 
to be registered with the league teams are still welcome to train as part of the squad. This gives them 
the chance to improve with a view to breaking into the team at a later date. If you have any questions 
about what to pay or how to fill out the forms, please let us know. A player’s registration to the club will 
not be accepted until all forms and fees have been completed and submitted. 
 
Fun Day 
Thanks to all those players and parents (and any other family) who attended the Fun Day. From our point 
of view, the day went really well with almost all players in attendance and plenty of spectators. 
Surprisingly, the weather was also very kind to us! It was great to see all of the players enjoying their 
football matches and all of the games were played in a good spirit. Last year some parents had some 
constructive feedback and we used this to improve this year’s event, so if you have any ideas as to how 
to develop next year’s day, please let us know. 
 
Presentation Evening 
We had a brilliant turnout for the presentation and it seemed to be enjoyed by all! Congratulations go to 
all players (and parents!) for completing the season with us and we hope that you found the evening a 
good way to complete our year together. Again, if you have any good ideas of what we can do to make 
the presentation an even more memorable occasion, do not hesitate to let us know. 
 
AGM 
This season’s AGM will be held on Saturday 9th July, starting at 10:30am. All players and parents are 
welcome to attend. 



 

 

Training 
Training will continue to be Saturday 11-12:30 and Tuesday 6:30-8:00. Attendance at both sessions is 
expected as this provides all players with the best chance of improvement. Training will continue as 
usual until the end of July with more details about August training in the next newsletter. 
 
Training Fees 
Training fees for June and July are £30 (payable by July 16th), which takes into account all of the recent 
cancellations. If you have any problems with paying your fees, please contact Trudie on the above 
number. We will always help out where we can. If you don’t understand what your fees are for, do not 
hesitate to contact Alyson with your queries. 
 
 

Thanks for your continued support! 
Boston Town Saints Committee 

 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I have enclosed £30 for U14 training fees for June and July (payable by July 16th). 
 
Player’s name: ………………………………............................................... 
 
Please put this slip and any payments in a sealed envelope and return to the club address or training by 
the stated date.  
 
Loose money or cheques will not be accepted and payment will be refused if this is the case. 
 


